From: Elzbieta Jastrzebska-Ptasik [mailto:eptasik@chipublib.org] 
Sent: Thursday, July 16, 2015 4:38 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Discards from the library

Dear Mr. Berlin,

I am writing on behalf of the Archer Heights Branch of the Chicago Public Library to report that we received 20 instructional DVDs and 1 children board game. These anonymous donations have been included in the CPL collections.

Thanks.

Elizabeth

________________________________

Elizabeth Ptasik

Manager of Archer Heights Library 

5055 S. Archer Ave.  Chicago, IL 60632

